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April Leggett

From: Zac Baker <zbaker@jonesborocpalawyer.com>
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2019 9:13 AM
To: April Leggett
Subject: Re: Private Club Permit
Attachments: image001.png

The name of the nonprofit corporate entity that will hold the private club permit is project awareness, inc.  The 
corporation performs its legal activities in this name, e.g. contracts, lawsuits, etc.  However, it is expected to be 
fictitiously known as bamboo.  In other words, it is not a question as to which is correct; both would be, but I 
believe the actual corporate name to be moreso. 
 
On Mon, Mar 18, 2019, 8:06 AM April Leggett <ALeggett@jonesboro.org> wrote: 

Mr. Baker: 

  

Is the name of the club Bamboo or Project Awareness?  The ordinance says, Project Awareness, but the 
application indicates that Project Awareness is the non-profit organization and that Bamboo is the name of the 
club. 

  

April Leggett 

April Leggett; BS, MSE 

Deputy City Clerk 

Office of City Clerk 
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